

Rockwood Elementary School

3101 SW 24th St, Oklahoma City, OK 73108 405-587-1500

Dear Rockwood Parents,

In the Link/QR Code below you will find our school's report card issued by the Oklahoma State Department of Education for the 2024-2025 school year. This grade is issued based on the results of state assessments that are administered each spring to our 3rd – 4th Grade students, the WIDA Access Test our KDG-4th Grade Students Complete, as well as site wide attendance.

As you review the report card you will clearly see evidence of how hard our teachers work with our students to help them achieve academically. Moving forward we want to continue to remind you of the importance of reading to and with your child for at least 20 minutes per day. As you do your child will not only improve their reading skills, but will also develop a life-long love for reading. By establishing healthy reading habits with your child, you will provide them with the ability to achieve great things as they work towards one day attending college and starting a career.

It is important to us that your child continues to grow in an academic environment that will encourage them to become thinkers and problem solvers so that they are prepared to accept any challenge they may face in the future with confidence. In addition, we request that families help us increase this score by assisting with attendance. We know that if we are going to prepare students for their future, we need to have them present at school.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss our school's report card further, please contact me by calling our school office. Our number is 405-587-1500.

https://oklaschools.com/school/55I089385/



Sincerely, Mary Cate Bagnell Jones, Principal Kelsey Henry. Assistant Principal